ATTENTION RESIDENTS OF SHELBURNE

CHRISTMAS TREE COLLECTION

The Shelburne Highway Department will be collecting Christmas Trees in the Village on Monday, January 4, 2021 beginning at 7:00 a.m. weather permitting.  Please place your trees curbside.

Rural residents wishing to dispose of their trees may bring them to the town garage site located on the Colrain-Shelburne Road.
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